

## OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE ALL-EMPLOYEES MEMORANDUM

Date: March 7, 2022

## **COVID-19 Home Tests**

Please be advised that at-home COVID-19 tests will not be accepted from employees as proof of a positive COVID-19 Test for the month of March. (As set forth in AEM's 1 and 5 of 2022, at-home tests were accepted in January and February 2022 to assist employees who had difficulty accessing medical appointments.)

As a reminder, in an effort to continue to protect our workforce and ensure continuity of operations as a public service provider, Suffolk County will continue with a Drive-Through Rapid COVID-19 testing site at **Smith Point County Park** for March.

March 12, 2022	8-4pm
March 19, 2022	8-4pm
March 26, 2022	8-4pm

Suffolk County EMHP is collaborating with Baseline Health to offer COVID-19 testing. Please be advised that testing at this site is open to the community, county employees and retirees, as well as their dependents. To take advantage of this benefit, all employees, covered dependents and retirees must present either:

- An employee identification card,
- a paystub, or
- a Suffolk EMHP insurance card.

No appointment is necessary to take advantage of this service. For any further questions, please contact your department's payroll representative.

LISA BLACK
CHIEF DEPUTY COUNTY EXECUTIVE

DISTRIBUTION; ONE COPY PER EMPLOYEE